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Relationship Education                     
to help keep children safer 
Information for Parents & Carers of children in Primary Schools 

 

There will be a Parent Information Session on  

 

Date: Wednesday 2nd February Time: 08:45 to 09:30 

when a Facilitator from BigTalk Education will cover in greater detail 
what is included in the Growing Up Safe sessions and the vital role 
Parents/Carers can play in keeping their children safe both now and in 
the future.  

If you are unable to make the meeting, the presentation will be 
available on our website, details of which will be circulated by School 
the week prior to BigTalk’s visit. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions as a small group 
or individually.  

 

Further information is also available on 
www.bigtalkeducation.co.uk/parents. 

 

The book that accompanies the Growing Up Safe programme:  

Bodies, Babies and Bellybuttons 

will be available to purchase at the meeting priced £9.99. 

 
……….…… Tear off, complete and return to School ………….……… 

I will be attending the meeting for Parent/Carers on ………………………… 

My Name   ………………………………………..                                                                                                                      

Name(s) of my child(ren)  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………..                                                                                               

http://www.bigtalkeducation.co.uk/parents

